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-Spring District Meeting:
February gth, 2025

-Program of Work deadlines:
February 15th, 2025

-State Leadership Conference:
April gth-11th, 2025
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For those of you that attended
this year's FDM, I want to thank
you for supporting our District.

FDM was a huge success and I

am so excited to continue
uniting our District from here. I
also want to announce our new
PR Officer, Devon Oakden from
Broadalbin-Perth. We have some
great plans for our District and
we will work hard to see them
xecuted. In order to achieve our
goals this year, we need your
support! Please take the time to
ollow @nyfbladistrict4 on
Instagram to get important
updates and information.

Hopes to pursue a career in business

Has been a member of FBLA
since 202

THANK YOU
TO...

Bryant and Stratton
College

Mr. Thomas Mueller
Mrs. Katrina Schweigard
Mrs. Handy
Anthony Lerberto
Michael LaMastra
Niesreen Mende
Euella Francis
Ava Jump

Yasmin Issa

Devon Oakden
District 4 PR Officer




Have more photos from FDM?

Send them to our Instagram page

@nyfbladistritcty!




\
LOOKING A

[IEAD

Bryant and Stratton
College

The Spring District meeting is an event filled with friendly competition! Members
from our District come together and compete in the events listed below. Remember,
only the members competing in those events will be able to attend. It's a time for new
members to get introduced to the thrill of competing and returning members to put their
skills on display! SDM is just the first step for many of you before you get to compete in
States and hopefully, Nationals! If you have any questions or need assistance at all feel
ree to reach out to your District SVP, Ava Jump, or your PR Officer, Devon Oakden



REMINDER]
PROGRAM OF WORK

Remember! Program of Work is great opportunity to
get more involved in FBLA. All challenges are due
February 1sth, 2025 so get them started soon! Also,
Council applications are up so if you want to help
out the State Officer team apply at nysfbla.org! If you
have any questions feel free to reach out. *

s o
[f any of you have ideas
on activities that can get
our District together
please contact our PR

Officer Devon! You can
contact her through her

email,
250akdend@bpcsd.org, |
or the District Instagram [

page.
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